Board of recreation commissioners Meeting October 4th, 2017

Roll Call:

Gerry Tonner (Chair)	Absent
Gerry Aponte (Vice Chair)	Present
MaryAnn Russini	Present
Chris Snell	Present
Dino Kostantakis	Present
Eugene Godlewski	Present
Cesare Papetti	Present
Mike Prulello Altn. #1	present
Tony Como (Director)	Present
Councilman D. Morrell	Absent
Councilman L. Dipaolo	Present

Vice Chairman Aponte called the meeting to order at 7:13 pm Mike Prulello was sworn as alternate #1 oath was administered by Vice Chairman Aponte

The Minutes for the September 6th Meeting need to be approved

A motion was made by Eugene 2nd by chris to approve the September Minutes. Roll call take motion carried.

Director Como announced "All requirements of the Open Public Meetings Law have been met for this meeting of the Board of Recreation Commissioners of the Borough of Dumont".

- Notices have been transmitted to the newspapers
- Notice is prominently posted in space provided on the bulletin board of the Borough Hall.
- Notice has been filed with the Borough Clerk.

OPEN PUBLIC PARTICIPATION: CHRIS MADE A MOTION TO OPEN THE PUBLIC PORTION OF THE MEETING. 2ND BY EUGENE ROLL CALL TAKEN MOTION CARRIED

MARY NORMOYLE

BROUGHT UP THE POSSIABLIY OF CREATING ADOG PARK SOMEWHERE IN TOWN. MARY SUGGESTED WAREHAM PARK. THE COMMISSION TOLD MARY THEY WOULD DICUSS LATER IN THE MEETING IT WAS DECIDED TO TABLE THE DISCUSSION TO THE NEXT MEETING

CHRIS MADE A MORTION TO CLOSE THE PUBLIC PORTION OF THE MEETING. CESARE 2^{ND ROLL} CALL TAKEN MORTION CARRIED

COUNCIL LIAISON REPORT:

CHAIRMAN'S REPORT; NO REPORT

CORRESPONDENCE

2 COMPLAINTS CONCERNIG SOCCER PLAYING AT COLUMBIA FIELD.

TONY WILL SEND HIM A RESPONSE

DIRECTOR'S REPORT:

TONY DISCUSSED THE SUCCESS OF DUMONT DAY WILL HAVE A REPORT IN THE COMING MONTHS. TONY ALSO DISCUSS THE FORMAT OF DUMONT DAY. COMMISSION SAID WE WILL DISCUSS THE OPTIONS AT A FUTURE DATE

THE HALLOWEEN COSTUME PARADE WILL BE HELD ON SATURDAY OCTOBER 28^{TH} 10:00AM.

FOOTBALL MONIES HAVE BEEN RESOLVED

EUGENE WILL DISCUSS THE FOOTBALL ISSUE

TONY DISCUSSED AN ISSUE WITH FLAG FOOTBALL REFUSING TO TAKE A LATE SIGN UP AFTER SOME DISCUSSION ON THE ISSUE

MIKE P MADE A MORTION THAT FLAG FOOTBALL MUST TAKE ANY LATE SIGN UP. TILL HALF SEASON THE MOTION WAS SECONED BY CESARE AN ACTUAL ROLL CALL WAS TAKE MOTION WAS CARRIED

TONY PASSED OUT A PROPOSAL FROM THE DUMONT SHADE TREE COMMISSION.

GERRY TOLD THE COMMISSION TO REVIEW IT AND IT WILL BE DISCUSSED AT THE NEXT MEETING

COMMITTEE REPORT

GERRY APONTE

FOOTBALL CHEERING ISSUE HAS BEEN RESOLVED

CHRIS SOCCER

GOING WELL

FLAGFOOT BALL

OTHER THAN THE ISSUE DISCUSSED EVEYTHING IS GOING WELL

TRACK & FIELD

NO REPORT

MARYANN RUSSINI:

Certification:

Lanyards will be given out at the Boro Hall on October 9th There will not be a coaches class until November

Girls Softball:

Dumont Girls softball has asked for a field blanket for Columbia field

Mike P.

Spoke about Bedford field that there have been to many teams on the field at one time

Tony said that the only program that has a permit for Bedford is Flag Football All other teams must leave.

Dino

Girls' basketball

Girls basketball has asked for more gym time Tony said that all gyms are in use for winter basketball

Wrestling

No report

Men's Softball

No Report

Eugene

Football

 ${\it The football finances\ have\ been\ cleared\ up}$

The Football issued has been handled by the board Eugene and Tony attended the board meeting and the issued was handled properly.

Boys Basketball

No report

Tryout dates have been set for October for travel teams

Football Cheering

Issued has been handled

Competition cheering

Starting practices

Cesare

Senior baseball

No Report

Little league

Cesare will be meeting with Little League in November There is no fall ball this year

Hockey

Hockey registrations will be opening in 2 weeks

Summer Recreation

No Report

Old Business

There was another discussion on Gina's field.

It was decided by the commission to have a special meeting to discuss Gina's field on October 16th at the Boro hall at 7pm

Maryann made a recommendation that the commission hold a meeting with DGSB E Board. It was decided by the commission that no meeting will be needed.

New Business

Remove the rusted box from Bedford

It was suggested that we put a committee together to meet with the Board of ED The commission felt it might be good idea to meet with the DPW to see what services they could provide to us concerning Gina's field

Cesare made a motion to adjourn the meeting 2nd by Maryann roll call taken motion carried

Meeting adjourn at 9:55pm

Submitted By Tony Como

Director